
SOL/CTE 
Testing: 

 Friday, December 
14-All Makeups 

 Monday, 
December 17-
History and 
Science Expedited 
and CTE 

 Tuesday, 
December 18-
Math and Reading 
Expedited and 
CTE 

`
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UPCOMING 
EVENTS:  

 
DECEMBER  

20-Band Concert 7 pm 

20-Exams Blocks 1 & 2 

21-Exams Blocks 3 & 4 

21-1:00 Dismissal 

 

Gretna High School recently 

held a homecoming 

ceremony, naming a new 

king, queen, prince and 

princess.  

Seniors Cole Rigney and 

Makayla Shelton were 

crowned king and queen. 

Cameron Mabins and 

Madaline Hankins were 

named prince and princess. 

The Hawks’ football team 

competed through the 

 

 

 

 

 

GHS Extracurricular 

Updates 

regional semi-finals finishing 

with a 9-3 record. 

Standouts this year included 

Dajon Hicks, Tabron Mabins, 

Bryant Davis, Corlyn Witcher 

and Lorenzo Gioco. 

The Gretna girls’ volleyball 

team recently ended a 

successful season, finishing 

16-8. 

The Lady Hawks’ victory over 

undefeated Appomattox 

made them district champs. 

Top players were Destiny 

Haley, Madison Walker, Amy 

Canare, Katie Thomas and 

Ellery Moorefield. 

The GHS cross-country team 

also excelled this year as 

Dylan Cline qualified for state 

with a 4th place regional 

finish. He also won the 

district meet. 

Walker Cline finished 13th at 

the regional meet, earning a 

medal. 

Gretna High Welcomes New Faculty 

 

 

Gretna High would like to 

welcome some new faculty 

members for the 2018-19 

school year. 

Stefanie Anderson will serve 

as the new assistant 

principal.  

Anderson was previously an 

English teacher at Chatham 

High and also worked at 

Carlisle Academy. 

Robin Brooks returns to GHS 

after teaching at Gretna 

Middle School for three 

years.  

She had previously taught at 

Gretna High School for seven 

years. 

She will teach English 9 and 

English 11 this year. 

Misty Smith will join Gretna 

High School second 

semester, teaching Nutrition 

& Wellness and Independent 

Living. 

Sgt. Anthony Melton will 

help lead the JROTC 

program. 

Sonja Scott has moved from 

the GES library to the high 

school. 

Malon Dalton will teach 

Physical Education, Health 

and Driver’s Education. 

Gretna High Extracurricular Updates 
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January 29 

GHS Talent 

Show for 

students during 

4th Block 
 

Spring 

Conference 

Night  

3:30-6:30 pm 

Talent 

Show/Student 

Project Exhibits 

6:30 pm 

 

The Gretna High School 

JROTC program recently 

participated in their annual 

blood drive. 

The squads’ project was 
highly successful, collecting 
35 pints of blood for the Red 
Cross.  

The organization sent the 
school $250 in scholarships 
for their efforts.  

This exceeded Major Herb 

 

Gretna High 

JROTC Hosts 

Successful Blood 

Drive 

 

 

Daniel’s goal of 30 pints. 

“We decided to do this as a 

community event a couple of 

years ago,” Daniel said. 

“After doing some research, 

we see how incredibly 

important and vital it is to 

have a good, strong, and 

healthy blood supply. 

“That became the reason 

that we continue this 

mission.” 

Several members of the 

JROTC assisted the Red 

Cross with setting up the 

event. 

Any student, staff, or faculty 

member could donate blood. 

Gretna High School is proud 

of all participants and 

volunteers who helped with 

this worthy cause. 

 

 

Rev. Kell Stone has started a 

new after-school program for 

Gretna youth. 

The Bridge Center is located 

at 203 Northside Drive, the 

former location of Gretna 

Middle School. 

The program offers tutoring 

for grades K-12 on Monday-

Thursday from 3:10 until 8 

p.m. 

Students can even ride a 

school bus to be dropped off. 

In addition to tutoring, a 

computer lab is available for 

Local Pastor Starts After-School Program 

 

research, along with 

programs that help with 

math, reading, and other 

subjects. 

Exercise programs, which 

include football and 

basketball, are also offered. 

“Our goal is to improve 

academics, life skills and 

behavior issues,” Stone said. 

Stone says in the future he 

plans to offer programs in 

cosmetology, cooking, 

computer programs, LEGO 

robotics, and more. 

Stone also serves as a 

mentor to those who attend 

his program. 

“We care about creating a 

safe environment,” he said. 

Stone, the reverend at 

Gospel Tabernacle Church, 

encourages all parents and 

students to give his program 

a try. 

“We have no denominational, 

racial, or cultural barriers,” 

he said. “It’s for everybody.” 

 

Gretna High School Newsletter 

Make Up 

Days: 

December 10-

February 18, 

2019 

December 11-

Banked Day 

December 12-

Banked Day 

December 13-

April 19, 2019 

Visit us at 
https://ghs.pcs.k12.va.us 



 

One benefit of using your 
newsletter as a 
promotional tool is that 
you can reuse content 
from other marketing 
materials, such as press 
releases, market studies 
and reports. 

While your main goal of 
distributing a newsletter 

might be to sell your 
product or service, the 
key to a successful 
newsletter is making it 
useful to your readers. 

Inside Story Headline 

 A great way to add useful 
content to this newsletter 
is to develop and write 
your own articles, or 
include a calendar of 
upcoming events or a 
special offer that 
promotes a new product. 

You can also research 
articles or find “filler” 

articles by accessing the 
World Wide Web. You can 
write about a variety of 
topics but try to keep 
your articles short. 

Much of the content you 
put in your newsletter can 
also be used for your Web 
site. Microsoft Word 
offers a simple way to 
convert your newsletter to 
a Web publication. So, 
when you’re finished 
writing your newsletter, 
convert it to a Web site 

and post it. 

One benefit of using your 
newsletter as a 
promotional tool is that 
you can reuse content 
from other marketing 
materials, such as press 
releases, market studies 
and reports. 

While your main goal of 
distributing a newsletter 
might be to sell your 
product or service, the 
key to a successful 
newsletter is making it 
useful to your readers. 

A great way to add useful 
content to this newsletter 
is to develop and write 
your own articles, or 
include a calendar of 
upcoming events or a 
special offer that 
promotes a new product. 

You can also research 
articles or find “filler” 
articles by accessing the 
World Wide Web. You can 
write about a variety of 
topics but try to keep 
your articles short. 

Much of the content you 
put in your newsletter can 
also be used for your Web 
site. Microsoft Word 
offers a simple way to 
convert your newsletter to 
a Web publication. So, 
when you’re finished 
writing your newsletter, 
convert it to a Web site 
and post it. 

You can also research 
articles or find “filler” 
articles by accessing the 
World Wide Web. You can 
write about a variety of 
topics but try to keep 
your articles short. 

Much of the content you 
put in your newsletter can 
also be used for your Web 

Special Interest Story Headline 

site. Microsoft Word 
offers a simple way to 
convert your newsletter to 
a Web publication. So, 
when you’re finished 
writing your newsletter, 
convert it to a Web site 
and post it. 

A great way to add useful 
content to this newsletter 

is to develop and write 
your own articles, or 
include a calendar of 
upcoming events or a 
special offer that 
promotes a new product. 
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COMPANY NAME 

Street Address 

Address 2 

City, ST  ZIP CODE 

Phone: 

(555) 555-0125 

Fax: 

(555) 555-0145 

E-Mail: 

E-mail address 

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: 

Web site address 

 

In a few words, it should 
accurately represent the 
contents of the story and 
draw readers into the 
story. Develop the 
headline before you write 
the story. This way, the 
headline will help you 
keep the story focused. 

Examples of possible 
headlines include Product 
Wins Industry Award, New 

Back Page Story Headline 

 

Think about your article 
and ask yourself if the 
picture supports or 
enhances the message 
you’re trying to convey. 
Avoid selecting images 
that appear to be out of 
context. 

Microsoft includes 

thousands of clip art 
images from which you 
can choose and import 

About Our Organization… 

COMPANY NAME 

STREET ADDRESS 

ADDRESS 2 
CITY, ST  ZIP CODE 

RECIPIENT NAME 

STREET ADDRESS 

ADDRESS 2 
CITY, ST  ZIP CODE 

While your main goal of 
distributing a newsletter 
might be to sell your 
product or service, the 
key to a successful 
newsletter is making it 
useful to your readers. 

Product Can Save You 
Time, Membership Drive 
Exceeds Goals, and New 
Office Opens Near You. 

One benefit of using your 
newsletter as a 
promotional tool is that 
you can reuse content 
from other marketing 
materials, such as press 
releases, market studies. 

into your newsletter. 
There are also several 
tools you can use to draw 
shapes and symbols. 
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